
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date:  July 14, 2025 

To:  Deadwood City Commission 

From:  Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re:  Sign Agreement with Chamberlin Architects for Senior Center 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Deadwood City Commission approved hiring Chamberlin Architects on February 18, 
2025, in the amount of $129,163.00, to provide design services for the proposed senior 
center at 142 Sherman Street.  This request is to approve and sign the proposed agreement 
for these services.  

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Move to sign the agreement with Chamberlin Architects in the amount of $129,163.00 to 
provide design services for the proposed senior center at 142 Sherman Street to be paid out 
of the Capital Assets line item. 
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